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The Dream Center on Pine Ridge Circle of Love Children’s Shelter 
 

VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 
   

  

 

    
Feed the Children donated duffle bags that we 
filled goodies for the children this summer. We 
gave over 1,000 activity packets! 
            

 Taking Jesus into the streets 
this summer.

 

BBQ’s in the communities was 
part of our summer fun for the 
children! Lot’s of smiles! 

A different kind of summer, 
with lots of challenges but 
God is so good and many 
children were blessed with 

hugs and goodies! 
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CAFETERIA UPDATE:  The struggle is real to be able to get the teams and help needed 
to break ground this summer on the cafeteria. We have rescheduled ground breaking for 2022. 

We have encountered a huge change in lumber and metal building costs. Fundraising is on- 
going to see this vital need completed! We continue to seek skilled laborers willing to serve..  
We will keep our eyes on Jesus and continue to seek the funding for Phase 2, as we hope the 

prices will decrease for Phase 1, the foundation and the metal building. Costs have 
skyrocketed for building materials! (Increased by $9,342.00, on the same metal building kit).       

CONSTRUCTION TEAMS NEEDED THIS FALL! To help complete some 
projects as well as painting and installing flooring and tile. 

May the Lord keep you all healthy and in joy. We pray for each of you daily. We serve a big 
God who knew from the beginning the challenges we all would encounter!  Love you! 

 

We hope you have had an 
opportunity to visit our new website 
which launched this summer! The 
summer teams helped repair all the 
storm damage and more. Visiting 
families, feeding the children, Bible 
teaching, worship gatherings and 
shipments arriving each week to 
three reservations! All in all we had a 
good summer with still the constant 
restrictions on the reservations. 

We thank all of you for staying the 
course and loving on us, giving and 
be there during these challenging 
times which seem there is no end! We 
pray daily for all of you and hope 
that the times in which we live will 
bring us closer to Jesus more and 
more each day. Hang on to the Hope 
that we win and the day will be upon 
us soon when the Lord will say: 

‘Well done, good and faithful servant; 
you were faithful over a few things, I 
will make you ruler over many 
things. Enter into the joy of your 
Lord.’ 

God Bless you and keep His light 
shining upon you! 

Love Gary and Lori 


